

WWA Pre-K January Newsletter

Important Dates:

January:

7th- Return from Winter Break **10**th- All January Tuition must be paid

17th – First-Round Choice Enrollment Ends

20th – No School- Martin Luther King Jr Day

February:

13th- Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:30-7:30

14th-Parent/Teacher

Conferences 7:30-11:30 (No

School)

17th- No School-

President's Day

Birthdays

Haley – 1/6 Everlee- 1/20



Welcome Winter!

We hope everyone had a wonderful winter break! This week, we're excited to get back into the rhythm of our classroom routine and kick off our new theme, "Winter Animals." We'll be exploring fascinating concepts such as hibernation and migration, and incorporating engaging books that highlight winter animals into our activities.

In **Literacy**, we will review uppercase letters and their sounds, with plans to transition to lowercase letters soon.

In **Math**, we'll revisit shapes, patterns, and counting (using our fingers in the "math way"). We're diving back into Module 3 of Eureka Math, where we'll start learning to decompose numbers. For instance, 3 and 0 equals 3, and 2 and 1 equals 3. By the end of this module, students will be counting and recognizing numbers up to 20.

We'll also be revisiting many of the concepts we've covered since the start of the year. As we approach our upcoming conferences in February, we will begin assessing students' progress.

Literacy Tip: Read, read! The importance of reading to your child every day cannot be overstated. Even if you only have 5-810 minutes, taking that time to read together will make a significant impact as your child begins their journey to becoming a reader. To make the experience even more enriching, follow up the story by asking questions that help your child think critically about the story and its characters

Staff:

Kacey Molineux- Director - Kmolineux@wwacademy.org Brandi Niehoff, bniehoff@wwacademy.org

The WWA Pre-K mission is to nurture each child's individual potential to help instill the building blocks for developing a love for learning through active, play-based, and developmentally appropriate activities while working in partnership with families, embracing mutual respect, diversity and open communication.

Woodrow Wilson Academy 8300 W 94th Ave. Westminster, CO 80021 (303) 431-3694



Student Files

Now that we're back from the New Year, I'm reviewing student files to ensure they meet State Licensing Requirements. If you are contacted regarding an updated form, please be sure to complete it in a timely manner.

READ READ!

Scholastic Book Orders will be sent out this month!
Online ordering using out class code:



Reminders:

Please remember to:

- **Bring in a water bottle and healthy snack labelled with your child's name.
- **Bring in appropriate clothing for the colder weather. We try to make it outside every day. One tip for keeping everything together:
 Place gloves/mittens inside hat and then place hat inside the sleeve of your child's coat.
- **Enroll your child for Kindergarten before January 16th to be in the first round enrollment. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions about the enrollment process.

Number Games:

One of the essential skills for children entering Kindergarten is the ability to recognize, count to, and write the numbers 1-10 (1-20 is even better!). In Pre-K, we focus on this skill in a variety of fun and engaging ways. While we'll be expanding to numbers 11-20 in the coming months, we want to ensure that most of our children have mastered 1-10 first.

Here are a couple of great resources with fun number activities you can try at home to reinforce your child's number knowledge:

- PBS Early Math Activities
- 10 Playful Math Activities

Children benefit greatly from being exposed to these types of experiences in both home and school settings. Remember to keep it enjoyable—avoiding repetitive drills will help make the learning process more interactive and hands-on. Thank you for your active involvement in your child's education!

http://www.pbs.org/parents/earlymath/prek_activities_ _html

https://www.parents.com/kids/education/math-and-

Parent/Teacher Conferences:

There is so much growth that occurs between now and spring for our little kiddos.

Just a reminder that parent/teacher conferences are on February 13th and 14^h We will be sending out a sign up link this month!





WWA Pre-K January Newsletter

Important Dates:

January:

7th- Return from Winter Break **10**th- All January Tuition must be paid

17th– First-Round Choice Enrollment Ends

20th – No School- Martin Luther King Jr Day

February:

13th- Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:30-7:30

14th-Parent/Teacher

Conferences 7:30-11:30 (No

School)

17th- No School-

President's Day

Birthdays

Haley – 1/6 Everlee- 1/20



Welcome Winter!

We hope everyone had a wonderful winter break! This week, we're excited to get back into the rhythm of our classroom routine and kick off our new theme, "Winter Animals." We'll be exploring fascinating concepts such as hibernation and migration, and incorporating engaging books that highlight winter animals into our activities.

In **Literacy**, we will review uppercase letters and their sounds, with plans to transition to lowercase letters soon.

In Math, we'll revisit shapes, patterns, and counting (using our fingers in the "math way"). We're diving back into Module 3 of Eureka Math, where we'll start learning to decompose numbers. For instance, 3 and 0 equals 3, and 2 and 1 equals 3. By the end of this module, students will be counting and recognizing numbers up to 20.

We'll also be revisiting many of the concepts we've covered since the start of the year. As we approach our upcoming conferences in February, we will begin assessing students' progress.

Literacy Tip: Read, read! The importance of reading to your child every day cannot be overstated. Even if you only have 5-810 minutes, taking that time to read together will make a significant impact as your child begins their journey to becoming a reader. To make the experience even more enriching, follow up the story by asking questions that help your child think critically about the story and its characters

Staff:

Kacey Molineux- Director - Kmolineux@wwacademy.org Brandi Niehoff, bniehoff@wwacademy.org

The WWA Pre-K mission is to nurture each child's individual potential to help instill the building blocks for developing a love for learning through active, play-based, and developmentally appropriate activities while working in partnership with families, embracing mutual respect, diversity and open communication.

Woodrow Wilson Academy 8300 W 94th Ave. Westminster, CO 80021 (303) 431-3694



Student Files

Now that we're back from the New Year, I'm reviewing student files to ensure they meet State Licensing Requirements. If you are contacted regarding an updated form, please be sure to complete it in a timely manner.

READ READ!

Scholastic Book Orders will be sent out this month!
Online ordering using out class code:



Reminders:

Please remember to:

- **Bring in a water bottle and healthy snack labelled with your child's name.
- **Bring in appropriate clothing for the colder weather. We try to make it outside every day. One tip for keeping everything together:
 Place gloves/mittens inside hat and then place hat inside the sleeve of your child's coat.
- **Enroll your child for Kindergarten before January 16th to be in the first round enrollment. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions about the enrollment process.

Number Games:

One of the essential skills for children entering Kindergarten is the ability to recognize, count to, and write the numbers 1-10 (1-20 is even better!). In Pre-K, we focus on this skill in a variety of fun and engaging ways. While we'll be expanding to numbers 11-20 in the coming months, we want to ensure that most of our children have mastered 1-10 first.

Here are a couple of great resources with fun number activities you can try at home to reinforce your child's number knowledge:

- PBS Early Math Activities
- 10 Playful Math Activities

Children benefit greatly from being exposed to these types of experiences in both home and school settings. Remember to keep it enjoyable—avoiding repetitive drills will help make the learning process more interactive and hands-on. Thank you for your active involvement in your child's education!

http://www.pbs.org/parents/earlymath/prek_activities_ _html

https://www.parents.com/kids/education/math-and-

Parent/Teacher Conferences:

There is so much growth that occurs between now and spring for our little kiddos.

Just a reminder that parent/teacher conferences are on February 13th and 14^h We will be sending out a sign up link this month!





WWA Pre-K January Newsletter

Important Dates:

January:

7th- Return from Winter Break **10**th- All January Tuition must be paid

17th– First-Round Choice Enrollment Ends

20th – No School- Martin Luther King Jr Day

February:

13th- Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:30-7:30

14th-Parent/Teacher

Conferences 7:30-11:30 (No

School)

17th- No School-

President's Day

Birthdays

Haley – 1/6 Everlee- 1/20



Welcome Winter!

We hope everyone had a wonderful winter break! This week, we're excited to get back into the rhythm of our classroom routine and kick off our new theme, "Winter Animals." We'll be exploring fascinating concepts such as hibernation and migration, and incorporating engaging books that highlight winter animals into our activities.

In **Literacy**, we will review uppercase letters and their sounds, with plans to transition to lowercase letters soon.

In Math, we'll revisit shapes, patterns, and counting (using our fingers in the "math way"). We're diving back into Module 3 of Eureka Math, where we'll start learning to decompose numbers. For instance, 3 and 0 equals 3, and 2 and 1 equals 3. By the end of this module, students will be counting and recognizing numbers up to 20.

We'll also be revisiting many of the concepts we've covered since the start of the year. As we approach our upcoming conferences in February, we will begin assessing students' progress.

Literacy Tip: Read, read! The importance of reading to your child every day cannot be overstated. Even if you only have 5-810 minutes, taking that time to read together will make a significant impact as your child begins their journey to becoming a reader. To make the experience even more enriching, follow up the story by asking questions that help your child think critically about the story and its characters

Staff:

Kacey Molineux- Director - Kmolineux@wwacademy.org Brandi Niehoff, bniehoff@wwacademy.org

The WWA Pre-K mission is to nurture each child's individual potential to help instill the building blocks for developing a love for learning through active, play-based, and developmentally appropriate activities while working in partnership with families, embracing mutual respect, diversity and open communication.

Woodrow Wilson Academy 8300 W 94th Ave. Westminster, CO 80021 (303) 431-3694



Student Files

Now that we're back from the New Year, I'm reviewing student files to ensure they meet State Licensing Requirements. If you are contacted regarding an updated form, please be sure to complete it in a timely manner.

READ READ!

Scholastic Book Orders will be sent out this month!
Online ordering using out class code:



Reminders:

Please remember to:

- **Bring in a water bottle and healthy snack labelled with your child's name.
- **Bring in appropriate clothing for the colder weather. We try to make it outside every day. One tip for keeping everything together:
 Place gloves/mittens inside hat and then place hat inside the sleeve of your child's coat.
- **Enroll your child for Kindergarten before January 16th to be in the first round enrollment. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions about the enrollment process.

Number Games:

One of the essential skills for children entering Kindergarten is the ability to recognize, count to, and write the numbers 1-10 (1-20 is even better!). In Pre-K, we focus on this skill in a variety of fun and engaging ways. While we'll be expanding to numbers 11-20 in the coming months, we want to ensure that most of our children have mastered 1-10 first.

Here are a couple of great resources with fun number activities you can try at home to reinforce your child's number knowledge:

- PBS Early Math Activities
- 10 Playful Math Activities

Children benefit greatly from being exposed to these types of experiences in both home and school settings. Remember to keep it enjoyable—avoiding repetitive drills will help make the learning process more interactive and hands-on. Thank you for your active involvement in your child's education!

http://www.pbs.org/parents/earlymath/prek_activities_ _html

https://www.parents.com/kids/education/math-and-

Parent/Teacher Conferences:

There is so much growth that occurs between now and spring for our little kiddos.

Just a reminder that parent/teacher conferences are on February 13th and 14^h We will be sending out a sign up link this month!

